
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 7, 2025 
 

Guilty Verdict Reached in Carrie Jones Quadruple Murder Trial 
 

The Nebraska Attorney General’s Office prosecuted Carrie Jones in a quadruple 
murder trial that began on July 28th.  The jury reached its verdict late today in the 
trial held in Madison County. Carrie Jones has been found guilty on each count: 
first-degree murder, evidence tampering and being an accessory. She faces a 
mandatory sentence of life in prison without the possibility of parole. 
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